To,
Fair People Apartment,
Los Angeles-10012
USA
March 13, 2011
It is very sad to inform you all that this is my last day at this apartment and I would have to bid all of you goodbye before leaving for California on Monday.
It has been really memorable moments with you all which I have lived in this apartment. As a result I still remember the first day in this apartment when I shifted here. You all were just amazing in welcoming me. Even some of you brought food and breakfast for me till got settled here. I can just say that I am going to miss you all a lot.
With the hope that we will certainly meet again in future I once again bid you all good bye. I have attached my new contact details along with letter. Do not hesitate in contacting me whenever you need help from me. I would always be ready to help you in my whole life.
Good by All of You,
Yours Truly,
Michael Johnson

